
  

DATE:  6-May-20 

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

ATTENDEES: Conference Call – USACE (Brad Crosson, Elizabeth Hamilton); ADEM 
(Scott Hughes); NextEra (Raymond Loving); EDGE (Andrew Grammar); John Hagood 

SUBJECT: Hagood had water quality certification concerns and would like to know 
specifics on what would be required should IP review be required. It was explained to 
Mr. Hagood that the WQC would be dependent on what type of permit the project would 
be reviewed under, but would be handled between the USACE and the ADEM as part of 
the Joint Application review. IP application information had been previously provided via 
email to Mr. Grammer.  

___________________________
Elizabeth Hamilton 
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